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Committee Attendees 

Corey Snow, Chair  Susan Saunders     

Marc Bluestein   Keevin Geller  

Eli Hauser  Ben Pinkowitz 

Susan Rich absent  

 
Others 

Linda Berger Gary Bluestein 

Jonathan  
 

Meeting Initiation 
Chair Snow called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  
 
Recreation Department 
Ms. Berger reviewed previous year’s projects and provided a status update as to 
the Ames Street basketball courts and bocce court at the Recreation Center.  
 
Playground Project Phase 2 
Ms. Berger presented the Phase 2 Playground Project to the Committee. She 
stated they want to fix the cracked cement around the concession stand, add in 
musical elements as well as a big rock chute for ages 7-12 and security cameras 
at a cost of $131,468. 
 
Mr. Hauser asked that a summary sheet of costs be provided for next meeting.  
 
Chair Snow said he needed to determine if security cameras were an allowable 
spending under the Community Preservation Act. 
 
Veterans Memorial Park Beach Improvement 
Ms. Berger stated this project included perimeter edging, a check in booth, foot 
wash station, water fountains, decking in front of the concession stand, picnic 
tables and umbrellas and camera and fiber for cable access. The estimate for 
this project is $91,348. 
 
The CPC requested Ms. Berger to provide more details.  
 
Other 
Ms. Saunders was introduced to the Committee as its newest member from the 
Housing Authority replacing Jane Desberg. 
 



The invoice for the coalition dues in the amount of $1,750.00 was approved.  
 
Mr. Pinkowitz moved to accept the 2/15/17 minutes. They were seconded by Mr. 
Bluestein and the committee voted 4-0-2 (Saunders and Geller not present) in 
favor of approval. 
 
Mr. Hauser suggested some CPC funding be used for open space at the new 
Town Hall to be built. 
 
Chair Snow reviewed the current CPC balance as well as previous projects with 
the Committee.  
 
Adjournment 
Mr. Hauser moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 PM. Mr. Geller seconded the 
motion and the Committee voted 6-0-0 in favor. 


